
 

 
 
 

 

July 4, 2024 
 
To,                   
BSE Limited 
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
(Scrip Code: 500365) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015  
 
Further to the intimation sent by Company on  June 20, 2024, we wish to inform that 
GPCB, vide letter dated July 4, 2024, has revoked the said notice of closure dated June 
20, 2024 for an initial period of 3 months, as per the procedure.  
  
The Company has clarified all the queries raised to the satisfaction of GPCB and has 
also deposited Rs. 15 Lacs as interim Environmental compensation as specified in the 
order. The Company’s Jhagadia plant continues to operate without any interruption 
in production activities. We are hopeful of complete revocation of the notice of closure 
very soon.  
 
At Welspun Specialty Solutions, we take environmental compliance with the utmost 
seriousness, and we are committed to the same in true letter and spirit.  
 
This communication is for your information and records.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
For Welspun Specialty Solutions Limited  
 
 
Suhas Pawar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS-36560 
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